Sept 1, 2021

NOTICE OF PLANNED SYSTEM MAINTENANCE
09/01/21 Update:

Per the original posting dated April 26, 2021, DTE Gas will continue performing planned system
maintenance in October 2021.

The following point capacities will be cut to zero (0) during the Oct 8 — 30 maintenance:
e WASHINGTON 10 (MAP# 9440/9310, MAP# 9140/9310)
e BLUEWATER STORAGE (MAP# 9206/9311, MAP# 9406/9311)
e  WASHINGTON TWNSHP - SEMCO (MAP# 9141)
e VECTOR BELLE RIVER (MAP# 9136/9308, MAP# 9436/9308)
e ST. CLAIR (MAP# 9435/9459, MAP# 9035/9459)
e GLGT BELLE RIVER MILLS - DEL (MAP# 9422)

In addition to the points listed above, the following points will also be constrained by the
planned maintenance scheduled for Oct 8 — 30:
e GLGT BELLE RIVER MILLS - REC (MAP# 9002/9301)

Interruptible storage and balancing service capacity will be Zero (0) during the time frames
listed above.

Actual segment capacity will vary depending upon pipeline operations, weather, and market
conditions.

Maintenance is currently estimated to occur within the time frames listed above; normal
operations will resume between the time frames. If nominated volumes exceed system
capability during this time and cuts will be made per Section 3.2 of the DTE Gas Rate Book.

PLEASE NOTE: This is not a request for EUTs to reduce usage.
DTE requests that customers and gas suppliers proactively watch for updated operational
notices on DTE’s eNominator system, Gas Noms Webpage and direct emails during this critical

period.

Please contact your gas account manager with any questions. For scheduling questions, please
contact Gas Nominations at 1-833-383-6667.



